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stay stay safe around
electric rail and 
respect the wires

The southern rail network (including the Tonsley line) is being 
electrified resulting in a more modern, environmentally-friendly 
and efficient train service.

Stay safe 
Remember to always access stations and 
platforms using designated overpasses 
and pedestrian paths. 

If you need to cross the tracks, only 
cross at level crossings and pedestrian 
crossings.

Never take shortcuts along or across  
the railway tracks.

Respect the wires
Treat overhead wires and fittings as live 
at all times, as you would power lines in 
suburban streets.

Please be responsible and safe when 
around electrified rail and when using 
electric trains.

Further information

If you have any questions:

call: 1800 644 735

email: dpti.electrification@sa.gov.au

visit:  infrastructure.sa.gov.au/stayswitchedon
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